
 
 
 
 
 
March 6, 2014 
 
HOUSE NUMBER CERTIFICATE 
 
City of Detroit – City Engineering Division of the Department of Public Works in 
accordance with City Code section 50-5-12 hereby authorizes the following address: 
 
365 Inselruhe Avenue is hereby assigned for property on Belle Isle commonly known as 
the Greenhouse (as associated with the Belle Isle Conservatory). 
 
Applicant: 
City of Detroit 
General Services Department 
Director Bradley Davis 
Contact Bernadette Walker 
(313) 628-1920 
 
 
Prepared by 
 
Jim Knoll 
Sr. G.I.S Tech 
City Engineering – DPW 
Phone (313) 224- 3970 
 


